
Valley Waste’s Spring Clean-up Begins the Week of April 24 

 

Valley Waste Resource Management is asking the public to 

take note of a few friendly reminders before crews start 

collecting Spring Clean-Up items in Kings County the week 

of April 24: 

• Please place items at the curb no later than 7 a.m. 
on the Monday of a clean-up week. 

• Items can be placed curbside on the weekend 
before the local clean-up week, but no earlier. 

• Please see the regulations for what is NOT 
accepted before placing items at the curb: 
https://www.vwrm.com/services/spring-and-fall-
clean-ups/  

• The truck will be along once during that week and 
there is no specified day. 

• Regular garbage collection takes place on the 
opposite week of Spring Clean-up. 

 
Visit Valley Waste’s Spring Clean-Up web page to access a colour-coded map illustrating when Spring 
Clean-Up will occur in specific communities, learn more about what items will - and will not - be 
accepted, and find a full list of Clean-Up Rules.  
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